TELEGRAMS: LLOYDSREGISTER, STOCKHOLM. TELEPHONE: NO: 44 03 40

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Bellmansgatan 15,

Stockholm SO,..  26th February, 1965.

The Secretary,
LONDON »

Dear Sir,

M/S “"FREDRIKA".

The above vessel will become due for Screwshaft
Survey in May next, and the Owners have now applied for
permission to postpone this inspection until August, 1965,
in view of the vessel'!s commitments.

We shall be glad to learn whether this is approved.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS, Stockholm.

Z6-2.

ELANDERS. GBG. 6563. 11. 64.

oll9gs _

oNq% - D759






